American Legion Auxiliary Western Division Community Service June 2024 Newsletter





We did it. Western Division is 100% reporting.

Congratulations everyone for your dedication and hard work.

Thank you to the Department Chairmen for this year -

Alaska, Josette Kinslow

Arizona, Lisa Young

California, Patricia Galatioto

Hawaii, Stephanie Lili

Idaho, Kay Jones

New Mexico, Carolyn Alexander

Oregon, Margie DeMoss

Utah, Hilary Rue

Washington, Theresa Kistler

And also to those Department offices who stepped up where they did not have a Department Chairman and turned in a year-end report.

I greatly appreciate everyone. I know some of us had serve health issues, family and life problems to overcome to get this big job done.

Give yourselves a pat on the back for struggling through and overcoming.

Guess what? Only one more Zoom Meeting for this Auxiliary year.

We will be having one more Zoom Meeting. That will be our National Pre-Convention meeting sometime in August, usually the week before Convention. Convention this year is August 24-28 so I am guessing the Pre-Convention meetings will be scheduled the week of the 12 -16.

You will be notified of this meeting when we receive the details.



Pam Seelye
Western Division Community Service
Chairman
26250 S. Bolland Rd., Canby, OR 97013
pammysue7@yahoo.com
Home 503-266-1670
Cell 503-703-3519